
From: Gary Poulson  

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 11:24 AM 
To: Briski, Kevin 

Subject: Odana Hills Park Volunteer Restoration and Management Project 

 

Dear Superintendent Briski: 

At the April 23 2013 meeting of the Midvale Heights Community Association, the Board 

of Directors unanimously approved a motion of support of the Odana Hills Project as 

outlined by former Parks employee Si Widstrand and Midvale Heights resident Jim 

Baumann.  

The Board expressed that it would attempt to publicize this effort and encourage 

neighborhood participation. 

Thank you,  

Gary Poulson, Board Secretary 

 


